
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Megan McGartyinfo@mainlymonogramming.com

Date: 5/6/2014 10:43:43 AM
Subject: Pictures of the bag

Attachments: photo 1.JPG
ATT00001.txt
photo 2.JPG
ATT00002.txt

Attached are pictures of the bags from 2013 and 2014. The bag on the left is the bag from 2013. This 
year they were printed differently from last year. I ordered the same bag and quantity from last year.
I would like to discuss with you the order and the payment. What time are you available to schedule a 
call?
Thank you,
Katherine
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